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Forty Acres Kara A. Briggs Green 2008-12 Forty Acres was
developed into a neighborhood in the 19th century from a
40-acre parcel of farmland. Just as many other
neighborhoods have ethnic associations, many Irish
Wilmingtonians have their roots in Forty Acres. Some
Forty Acres families stayed for generations, and the
neighborhood was popular well into the 20th century.
What makes Forty Acres different is its sense of
community and the close-knit relationships developed
between its residents. While it is admired for its
historic charm, the neighborhood is an urban community
made up of a mixed-use residential and commercial
village within the city of Wilmington. Today Forty Acres
continues to be a place where the word "neighbor" holds
strength, value, and friendship.
The Company Daughters Samantha Rajaram 2020-10-30 ‘Blew
my mind… so magically written and most of all that it is
based on true events… a hard-hitting, soul-crushing
book… I loved every moment of it… immersive, heartwrenching, I feel emotional writing this review.’
Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars Wanted: Company Daughters.
Virtuous young ladies to become the brides of
industrious settlers in a foreign land. The Company will
pay the cost of the lady’s dowry and travel. Returns not
permitted, orphans preferred. Amsterdam, 1620. Jana Beil
has learned that life rarely provides moments of joy.
Having run away from a violent father, her days are
spent searching for work in an effort to stay out of the
city brothels, where desperate women trade their bodies
for a mouthful of bread. But when Jana is hired as a
servant for the wealthy and kind Master Reynst and his
beautiful daughter Sontje, Jana’s future begins to look
brighter. Then Master Reynst loses his fortune on a bad
investment, and everything changes. The house is sold to
creditors, leaving Jana back on the street and Sontje
without a future. With no other choice, Jana and Sontje
are forced to sign with the East India Company as
Company Daughters: sailing to a colonial Dutch outpost
to become the brides of male settlers they know nothing
about. With fear in their hearts, the girls begin their
journey – but what awaits them on the other side of the
world is nothing like what they’ve been promised… Based
on true history, this is a gripping and unputdownable
historical novel, perfect for fans of Girl with a Pearl
Earring, The Miniaturist and The Indigo Girl. WINNER OF
THE 2021 GOLDEN CROWN LITERARY SOCIETY AWARD FOR DEBUT
FICTION. FINALIST FOR THE 2021 BISEXUAL BOOK AWARDS.
LONGLISTED FOR THE 2021 HWA DEBUT CROWN AWARD. What
readers are saying about The Company Daughters: ‘Blew my
mind… a book I've told so many people about purely
because I'm still in disbelief that it exists, that it's
so magically written and most of all that it is based on
true events… a hard-hitting, soul-crushing book of a
woman's struggle to survive… I loved every moment of it.
Breathlessly, and in a way that took up my entire brain…
immersive, heart-wrenching, and I feel emotional writing
this review.’ Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars ‘From the
moment I started reading The Company Daughters, I was
captivated by this historical tale. Although it does
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contain a love story, it's not a romance…This was a
gripping read.’ Goodreads reviewer ‘This book is so
stunningly tender and beautiful, all mixed in with some
seriously tragic and heart-wrenching events… Rajaram is
an extremely skilled writer, and I love her writing
style… The themes of sisterhood and female love were so
present in this book and I found it very moving.’
Goodreads reviewer ‘I was enchanted by this book! It’s a
delightful read that will have your emotions all over
the place.’ Goodreads reviewer ‘I love historical
fiction, and this book touched on a topic and time I
knew nearly nothing about…There’s love, there’s loss,
there’s surviving, there’s thriving… It was a very
beautiful book.’ Goodreads reviewer ‘The Company
Daughters is a beautifully written love story… a perfect
example of the power of human will and the endurance and
hope that love can give a person.’ Goodreads reviewer, 5
stars ‘This book has a beauty and grace to it. The
author’s writing just flows off the page, and although
there are struggles and upsets by the time you close the
book over you are filled with a warm glow.’ Goodreads
reviewer ‘A powerful and insightful read. I look forward
to reading more historical work by Samantha Rajaram!’
Goodreads reviewer ‘Heartbreaking… a moving book… vivid,
with amazing characters… This is a great read.’
Goodreads reviewer
Drawing Projects for Children Paula Briggs 2014-12-23 A
beautifully illustrated book with simple exercises and
games to help children of all ages discover drawing and
encourage creativity.
Woodcraft and Camping George Washington Sears 2022-05-28
This book is a guide on roughing it by expert woodsman
George Washington Sears. This informative guide is a
must-have for any outdoor enthusiast, and provides
valuable advice on making fires, cooking outdoors,
building shelters, hunting, fishing, and tools needed to
survive in the wilderness. To this day, it is still full
of practical advice and guidance as it was when it was
first published.
Basic Conducting Techniques Joseph A. Labuta 2009-02-03
From the publisher. Basic Conducting Techniques is a
practical and innovative textbook that provides sound,
time tested procedures and material for the beginning
conducting class. Students and professors have responded
enthusiastically to the hands-on, conductor competency
approach of this student{u2013}oriented textbook with
its clearly stated objectives and performance tests.
The Autumn of the Ace Louis de Bernières 2020-11-05 'De
Bernieres is a singular, cherishable voice' Mail on
Sunday From the master of historical fiction, this book
follows an unforgettable family after the Second World
War. Some bonds are hard to break... Daniel Pitt was an
RAF fighter in the First World War and an espionage
agent for the SOE in the Second. Now the conflicts he
faces are closer to home. Daniel's marriage has
fractured beyond repair and Daniel's relationship with
his son, Bertie, has been a failure since Bertie was a
small boy. But after his brother Archie's death, Daniel
is keen for new perspectives. He first travels to
Peshawar to bury Archie in the place he loved best, and
then finds himself in Canada, avoiding his family and
friends back in England. Daniel and Bertie's different
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experiences of war, although devastating, also bring
with them the opportunity for the two to reconnect. If
only they can find a way to move on from the past...
Autodesk Inventor 2015 Tutorial Online Instructor
2014-07-14 This tutorial book helps you to get started
with Autodesk's popular 3D modeling software using stepby-step tutorials. It starts with creating parts of an
Oldham Coupling Assembly, assembling them, and then
creating print ready drawings. This process gives you an
overview of the design process and provides a strong
base to learn additional tools and techniques. The
proceeding chapters will cover additional tools related
to part modelling, assemblies, sheet metal design, and
drawings. Brief explanations and step-by-step tutorials
help you to learn Autodesk Inventor quickly and easily.
• Get an overview of the design process • Familiarize
yourself with the User Interface • Teach yourself to
create assembly presentations • Create custom sheet
formats and templates • Learn additional part modelling
tools with the help of real-world exercises • Learn to
create different variations of a part • Learn Top-down
assembly design and Design Accelerator • Learn to create
and animate mechanical joints • Create basic sheet metal
parts • Create custom punches and insert them into the
sheet metal part • Create and annotate sheet metal
drawings • Learn to add GD&T annotations to the drawings
Downloadable tutorial and exercise file from the
companion website. Table of Contents 1. Getting Started
with Inventor 2015 2. Part Modeling Basics 3. Assembly
Basics 4. Creating Drawings 5. Additional Modeling Tools
6. Sheet Metal Modeling 7. Top-Down Assembly and Motion
Simulation 8. Dimensions and Annotations
Sustainable Ceramics Robert Harrison 2022-01-13 Artists
are increasingly interested in producing work that is
not only beautifully designed and produced, but is also
environmentally friendly and socially responsible. In
Sustainable Ceramics, pioneer Robert Harrison draws on
more than four decades of making, and a wealth of
experience shared by other artists to present practical
possibilities for ceramic artists. This book covers all
the factors to consider when going 'green', from fuels
and alternative firing technology to energy-saving
methods, sustainable ways to collect and use clay
itself, and ways to deal with or recycle waste materials
and save water. He suggests simple and achievable
methods by which to reduce the carbon footprint of
ceramic art, and draws on interviews and examples
throughout by practitioners who reclaim, reuse and
recycle in their studio or work. Sustainable Ceramics is
an essential resource for any ceramicist, studio or
school looking for ideas on how to reduce the impact of
their practice on the environment.
Anatomy of the Sacred James C. Livingston 2008-07-01 For
one-semester, undergraduate courses in Introduction to
Religion and Comparative Religion, and more advanced
courses dealing with issues in the theoretical study of
religion. This comprehensive introduction to the nature
and variety of religious phenomena, belief, and practice
(1) explores the issues in religious studies, (2)
examines the universal forms of religious experience,
(3) offers a cross-cultural study of a broad range of
classic types of religious belief and practice in terms
of the seven basic concepts of a religious world view,
and (4) surveys the challenges faced by religions today.
FPGA Prototyping by VHDL Examples Pong P. Chu 2011-09-20
This book uses a "learn by doing" approach to introduce
the concepts and techniques of VHDL and FPGA to
designers through a series of hands-on experiments. FPGA
Prototyping by VHDL Examples provides a collection of
clear, easy-to-follow templates for quick code
development; a large number of practical examples to
illustrate and reinforce the concepts and design
techniques; realistic projects that can be implemented
and tested on a Xilinx prototyping board; and a thorough
exploration of the Xilinx PicoBlaze soft-core
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microcontroller.
Arcade Catastrophe Brandon Mull 2014-06-10 Nate and his
friends think the new Arcadeland, where tickets can earn
jets, tanks, subs, and race cars, is totally cool, until
they learn that the arcade owner is hiding a secret.
Black Lace Quickies 10 2011-08-31 Quickies - a
collection of bestselling short, sexy erotica from Black
Lace Anything can happen on a trip to Brighton, even
before you leave the train ... The greediest girls lust
for glory ... Different uniforms lead to different roles
... On holiday, sex can be volcanic ... There's nothing
like sex in the office ... Some door-to-door jobs have
unforeseen perks ... Indulgent, sensual, taboo,
outrageous and always, always erotic, Black Lace short
stories are the best in modern sexy fiction. Fun,
irreverent and deliciously decadent, this arousing
little anthology of our erotica is a showcase of the
diversity and imagination of modern women's erotic
desires. So dip into the most entertaining erotic
fiction around.
Scott Foresman Reading Street 2008 Scott Foresman
Reading Street ((c)2008) components for Grade 5.
How to Make ESP Work for You Harold Morrow Sherman 1964
Have you ever had a premonition that something was going
to happen -and it did? Have you suddenly thought of
someone you've not thought about for months or years
only to run into him or her at an unexpected place? Have
you had a vivid dream of some event that later came to
pass? Then you've already experienced the incredible
power of extrasensory perception. Here, in this exciting
and revealing book, ESP expert HarOld Sherman shares his
most outstanding, authentic ESP experiences and shows
you how to harness the power of ESP to make it work for
you!
Air Conditioning Service Manual Intertec Publishing
Corporation 1985
Learning from Loss Brittany R. Collins 2021-11-02
How All Politics Became Reproductive Politics Laura
Briggs 2018-08-14 Today all politics are reproductive
politics, argues esteemed feminist critic Laura Briggs.
From longer work hours to the election of Donald Trump,
our current political crisis is above all about
reproduction. Households are where we face our economic
realities as social safety nets get cut and wages
decline. Briggs brilliantly outlines how politicians’
racist accounts of reproduction—stories of Black
“welfare queens” and Latina “breeding machines"—were the
leading wedge in the government and business
disinvestment in families. With decreasing wages, rising
McJobs, and no resources for family care, our households
have grown ever more precarious over the past forty
years in sharply race-and class-stratified ways. This
crisis, argues Briggs, fuels all others—from immigration
to gay marriage, anti-feminism to the rise of the Tea
Party.
The Jigaree Joy Cowley 2006 The jigaree is following me.
What will I do? Suggested level: junior.
Large Air-cooled Engine 19??
Love, Hate and Knowledge Taylor & Francis Group
2019-07-31
Treehouses Elizabeth Kuti 2000-04-13 A new play from an
award-winning playwright, published as part of the
innovative Abbey Theatre playscript series On the day of
her father's funeral, Eva - a young woman - is still
haunted by the betrayal she witnessed from her childhood
haven - the treehouse in the garden. On the same day
another woman, Magda, relives the ghosts of another
hiding place and a different betrayal - ghosts from
which she still seeks forgiveness. Interweaving lives
and secrets Treehouses is a magical tale of refuge,
treachery and of love lost and found.
The Vatican Conspiracy Peter Hogenkamp 2020-10-20 “Wow…
So many twists and turns that keep you guessing…
Captures your attention and doesn't let go till the
end.” TB Honest, ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ A deadly attack on the Vatican
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City reveals an even deadlier conspiracy within its
walls… When Marco Venetti left the military, he thought
his days of violence were behind him. But now a
beautiful woman is begging for his help. Her daughter
has been kidnapped to force her to smuggle a gang of
killers into the country. If she disobeys, her family
will die. Determined to protect her, Marco goes on the
hunt. But after a terrifying battle on a rocky island
off the Italian coast, he finds a map on one of the
men’s bodies that reveals their ultimate goal: a deadly
terrorist attack on the Vatican City itself. Marco races
to prevent a bloodbath in the heart of Rome, but the
terrorists are more dangerous than he knew. A nuclear
weapon is missing, and the CIA, Russians and Israelis
are too busy fighting to prevent it falling into the
wrong hands. The only person Marco can trust is himself.
He must track down and kill his enemy… but the Vatican
is home to secrets and conspiracies, and soon Marco
realises he may not even know who the real enemy is. Can
he uncover a traitor before time runs out? For fans of
Joel C. Rosenberg, Tom Clancy and Steven Konkoly, The
Vatican Conspiracy is a non-stop explosive thriller of
betrayal, revenge and world-shaking conspiracy. See what
readers are saying about The Vatican Conspiracy: “An
outstanding start to this series!… Grabs you on the
first page and is powered by non-stop action and a taut,
emotional narrative… A real page turner!” Goodreads
Reviewer, ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ “Fast-paced action-packed… Nail-biting
tension… I really enjoyed reading and would definitely
recommend.” NetGalley Reviewer, ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ “Riveting… I was
completely engrossed… A tonne of action, plenty of
twists and turns, and enough drama to keep you
feverishly turning the pages.” Readers Retreat “An
exhilarating action thriller… Fast-paced and engaging…
Look forward to reading the sequels.” DP Reads, ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ “A
fast-paced action thriller with a lot of twists and
turns that keeps you on the edge of your seat until the
very end… The main character Marco is amazing!… Eagerly
waiting for the next book!” Goodreads Reviewer “Great
action-packed novel… Pulled me in from the first page.
There was so much action… I highly recommend” Just Read
Jess, ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ “If you’re a fan of Dan Brown and Steve
Berry, you do not want to miss this new series… Kept me
hooked; the action never completely let up.’ Fireflies &
Freekicks “Fantastic… A blistering read that won’t
disappoint.” Goodreads Reviewer, ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ “Relentless
action, a gripping storyline… Promises to be a terrific
series.” Goodreads Reviewer “Fast paced, action packed,
adrenaline inducing.” Sharon Beyond the Books, ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ “If
you are in need of excitement—and who isn’t given the
lack of travel and parties etc? then you need to read
this book. You will be breathless from all the running,
and you don’t even need to get out of bed. There are so
many twists and turns you could get whiplash, but it
would be worth it to reach the end of this wild ride.”
Mrs Average Evaluates
Effective Business Communications Herta A. Murphy
1989-12
Cataract City Craig Davidson 2014-02-06 Cataract City, a
dead-end border town overlooking Niagara Falls. Owen
Stuckey and Duncan Diggs are fast friends as kids united by wrestling, go-karts, and metal bands - but as
they grow into young men, their once simple affection
competes with the tensions created by their respective
circumstances. Owen, born to relative privilege, seems
destined to get out of the city, while Duncan, honest
but hard, is hurtling along the rails towards a future
working the assembly line at the soulless biscuit
factory, The Bisk. As Duncan becomes more and more
desperate to escape, he finds himself at opposite ends
of the law to Owen, and as the coils of the city creep
ever tighter around the two friends, they find
themselves struggling not to break free, but simply to
survive.
Business Analysis for Beginners Mohamed Elgendy
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2014-12-09 Business Analysis for Beginners is a
comprehensive hands-on guide to jump-starting your BA
career in four weeks. The book empowers you to gain a
complete understanding of business analysis fundamental
concepts and unlock the value of a business analyst to
an organization in identifying problems and
opportunities and finding solutions. Learn how to define
the business needs and apply the most effective tools
and techniques to elicit, analyze and communicate
requirements with business stakeholders. Business
analysis in a nutshell - gain a comprehensive
understanding of business analysis fundamental concepts
and understand the value of a business analyst to an
organization in identifying problems and opportunities
and finding solutions.Scope definition & requirements
management techniques - learn how to define the business
needs and the most effective tools and techniques to
elicit, analyze and communicate requirements with
business stakeholders. Your BA toolkit - in addition to
our step-by-step guide to all business analysis tasks,
this book provides a thorough explanation of the
different models & methodologies of Software Development
Life Cycle (SDLC) and business process modeling. Our
guide to kick-starting your BA career - we have included
virtually every type of interview question you might
face. After each chapter, you will find an interview
cheat sheet to help you ace interview rounds and land
your BA role.
Something Borrowed, Someone Dead M. C. Beaton 2013-09-17
Something Borrowed, Someone Dead continues the tradition
in M. C. Beaton's beloved Agatha Raisin cozy mystery
series—now a hit show on Acorn TV and public television.
Gloria French was a jolly widow with dyed blonde hair, a
raucous laugh and rosy cheeks. When she first moved from
London to the charming Cotswolds hills, she was heartily
welcomed. She seemed a do-gooder par excellence, raising
funds for the church and caring for the elderly. But she
had a nasty habit of borrowing things and not giving
them back, just small things, a teapot here, a set of
silverware there. So it's quite the shock when she is
found dead, murdered by a poisoned bottle of elderberry
wine. Afraid the murder will be a blight on the small
town, Parish councillor, Jerry Tarrant, hires private
detective Agatha Raisin to track down the murderer. But
the village is secretive and the residents resent
Agatha's investigation. Of course that doesn't stop the
ever-persistent Agatha from investigating and sticking
her nose where no one wants it—especially as the suspect
list grows. And, as if it isn't enough that Agatha's ex
has reentered the picture, the murderer is now targeting
Agatha! With M.C. Beaton's Something Borrowed, Someone
Dead the bossy, vain, and absolutely irresistible,
Agatha Raisin continues to be a fan favorite.
The Perils of Pleasure Julie Anne Long 2008-01-29 A
rescued rogue . . . Scandal has rocked the city of
London. Colin Eversea, a handsome, reckless unapologetic
rogue is sentenced to hang for murder and,
inconveniently for him, the only witness to the crime
disappears. Then again, throughout history, the Everseas
have always managed to cheat fate in style: Colin is
snatched from the gallows by a beautiful, clever
mercenary. A captivating captor. . . Cool-headed, daring
Madeleine Greenway is immune to Colin's vaunted charm.
Her mission is not to rescue Colin but to kidnap him,
and to be paid handsomely for it. But when it becomes
clear that whoever wants Colin alive wants Madeline
dead, the two become uneasy allies in a deadly race for
truth. Together, they'll face great danger—and a passion
neither can resist.
Courageous Dreaming Alberto Villoldo 2009-03-01 Modern
physics tells us that we’re dreaming the world into
being with every thought. Courageous Dreaming tells us
how to dream our world with power and grace. The ancient
shamans of the Americas understood that we’re not only
creating our experience of the world, but are dreaming
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up the very nature of reality itself—that is, "life is
but a dream." When you don’t dream your life, you have
to settle for the nightmare being dreamed by others.
This book shows how to wake up from the collective
nightmare and begin to dream a life of courage and
grace, a sacred dream that shamans throughout time have
known and served.Alberto Villoldo reveals ancient wisdom
teachings that explain how to birth reality from the
invisible matrix of creation; and reveals how we can
interact with this matrix to dream a life of peace,
health, and abundance. He shows us that courage is all
that is required to create the joy we desire!
Small Engine Repair Manual Curt Choate 1991
Payroll Accounting 2012 (with Computerized Payroll
Accounting Software 2012) Bernard J. Bieg 2012-05-07
Prepare your students for career success with first-hand
experience in calculating payroll, completing payroll
taxes, and preparing payroll records and reports. The
2012 edition of Bieg/Toland's market-leading text
addresses all of the latest laws and up-to-the-minute
updates regarding payroll. Students focus on
applications rather than theory, and strong end-ofchapter material reinforces concepts and provides
invaluable hands-on learning experiences. Numerous new
examples and real business applications enliven this
edition and demonstrate the relevance of what students
are learning. An extensive payroll project within the
last chapter of the book gives students the opportunity
to practice all they have learned, either manually or
using leading payroll software. Additionally, CengageNOW
software is available to help you assign and grade
student work! New for this edition, the Cengage Learning
Payroll Accounting Software is available online within
CengageNOW. CengageNow offers a way to automatically
grade homework assignments online and give students the
feedback and guidance they need to go further with their
coursework. Robust instructor resources ensure that you
can easily and thoroughly present today's payroll laws
and practices to prepare your students for success now
and throughout their careers.
Electronic Filter Design Handbook Arthur Bernard
Williams 1995 Still the number one resource for
designers in the field, the Third Edition of this
classic Handbook is extensively revised and updated to
reflect the enormous recent advances in electronic
filter design... while maintaining the overall emphasis
on practi
Collected Poems in English Joseph Brodsky 2002-04
Presents the collected English poems of the former Poet
Laureate of the United States who was exiled from his
native Russia, only to go on to win the Nobel Prize for
Literature in 1987. Reprint.
The Forger's Spell Edward Dolnick 2008-06-24 Profiles
the dramatic art hoax through which a small-time Dutch
painter conned a reviled Nazi leader by creating works
that impersonated those of famed artist Jan Vermeer, a
seven-year deception during which the forger hid his
mediocre artistic abilities through psychologically
manipulative practices. 30,000 first printing.
Improving Vocabulary Skills Sherrie L. Nist 2010
Payroll Accounting 2015 + Online General Ledger Bernard
J. Bieg 2014-10-24 Prepare for career success with
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firsthand experience in calculating payroll, completing
payroll taxes, and preparing payroll records and
reports. The 2015 edition of Bieg/Toland's marketleading text addresses all of the latest laws on
payroll. The text focuses on applications rather than
theory, and includes strong end-of-chapter material that
reinforces concepts and provides valuable hands-on
learning experiences. Numerous detailed examples and
real business applications enliven this edition and
demonstrate the relevance of the material. An extensive
payroll project within the last chapter of the book
gives students the opportunity to practice all they have
learned, either manually or using Cengage Learning's
General Ledger Software (CLGL).
Preparing for the Biology AP Exam Fred W. Holtzclaw
2009-11-03 Key Benefit: Fred and Theresa Holtzclaw bring
over 40 years of AP Biology teaching experience to this
student manual. Drawing on their rich experience as
readers and faculty consultants to the College Board and
their participation on the AP Test Development
Committee, the Holtzclaws have designed their resource
to help your students prepare for the AP Exam. *
Completely revised to match the new 8th edition of
Biology by Campbell and Reece. * New Must Know sections
in each chapter focus student attention on major
concepts. * Study tips, information organization ideas
and misconception warnings are interwoven throughout. *
New section reviewing the 12 required AP labs. * Sample
practice exams. * The secret to success on the AP
Biology exam is to understand what you must know–and
these experienced AP teachers will guide your students
toward top scores! Market Description: Intended for
those interested in AP Biology.
Parentology Dalton Conley 2014-03-18 An award-winning
scientist offers his unorthodox approach to
childrearing: “Parentology is brilliant, jaw-droppingly
funny, and full of wisdom…bound to change your thinking
about parenting and its conventions” (Amy Chua, author
of Battle Hymn of the Tiger Mother). If you’re like many
parents, you might ask family and friends for advice
when faced with important choices about how to raise
your kids. You might turn to parenting books or simply
rely on timeworn religious or cultural traditions. But
when Dalton Conley, a dual-doctorate scientist and fullblown nerd, needed childrearing advice, he turned to
scientific research to make the big decisions. In
Parentology, Conley hilariously reports the results of
those experiments, from bribing his kids to do math
(since studies show conditional cash transfers improved
educational and health outcomes for kids) to teaching
them impulse control by giving them weird names (because
evidence shows kids with unique names learn not to react
when their peers tease them) to getting a vasectomy
(because fewer kids in a family mean smarter kids).
Conley encourages parents to draw on the latest data to
rear children, if only because that level of engagement
with kids will produce solid and happy ones. Ultimately
these experiments are very loving, and the outcomes are
redemptive—even when Conley’s sassy kids show him the
limits of his profession. Parentology teaches you
everything you need to know about the latest literature
on parenting—with lessons that go down easy. You’ll be
laughing and learning at the same time.
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